
 

 
 

 
Class of 1961 
 
Class Agent 
JB Bachman 
Jb61@bellsouth.net  
(615) 351-0900 
 
        September 2021 

Dear Many Miler; 

Greetings! The time is NOW! 

MANY MILER 60TH REUNION!!!!! 

OCTOBER 16, 2021 – WABASH COLLEGE 

Crunch time is here. Make plans to return to campus and enjoy a football 
game in the newly dedicated Little Giant Stadium. The first game held was an 
exciting victory over Allegheny in ninety-degree temps. What a fantastic 
venue. Plenty of restrooms, expanded concessions and comfy seating. 

SCHEDULE: 

9:00 am Coffee, gather to meet and greet 
 1832 Brew Lounge – first floor Lilly Library 

 
11:00 am Grab a quick Traditional Wabash Refreshment           
 Wally’s Pub, Main Floor Sparks Center (if open) 

11:30 am Tailgate Lunch with the Class of 1966 
 Allen Center Lounge (located 75 ft beyond Bowerman Lobby) 

 *Register for lunch and complimentary game ticket 
 here www.wabash.edu/bigbash or by calling the 
 alumni office at 765-361-6360. 
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1:00 pm Football against The College of Wooster 
 
 Time on your own to wander following game. 

6:00 pm Reception (pay as you go) and Dinner at the 
 Crawfordsville Country Club with the Class of 1966 
 3272 West Country Club Rd, Crawfordsville, IN 47933 

Plated dinner with choice of Ribeye, Fish or Chicken 
served with salad, potatoes, broccoli and dessert. $40 
each includes dinner, gratuity & tax. No reservation 
required. 

  

Barbara & I will have a room @ the Hampton Inn (across 
the street from the old Holiday Inn.) 

Call Nicky @ 765-362-8884 for reservations – mention 
Wabash reunion (Room Block W66). 

There you have it! A grand line up to celebrate our 60th 
Many Miler reunion. 

Many of you may have reluctance to come to this arena, I 
understand. Here is a comment from Norm Beesley: 

“We have reservations for the reunion, but now we are 
beginning to get cold feet! Our hospitals (Pittsburgh) now 
have 20% of Covid patients that are fully vaxed! And we 
aren’t in the heart of Trump Country like you folks!” 

 

 



 

Well, Norm, Indiana ain’t doin’ so well these days, 
either. Wabash has strict protocols regarding masks for 
indoor gatherings. There has, as yet, not been an outbreak of 
Covid at the College. I understand that we really old folks 
must be vigilant. I hope you will choose to join us, assuming 
most all Many Milers are vaccinated, but will certainly 
understand if that is reason not to join us in Crawfordsville! 

 Please call Pam Rager in the Alumni Office 765-361-6360 
or me (615-351-0900) if you have any questions. I figure this 
may be our last chance to get together and hope you will 
come! 

Tailgate Lunch registration: www.wabash.edu/bigbash 

    

Many Miles Before the Night….. 

       J B 
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